
                          

 

 
 

23 April 2021 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by the manufacturer Eurohm that unfortunately they are no longer able to supply Zero 
Ohm ceramic type resistor 006005TR with immediate effect. This is due to it being no longer commercially 
viable to produce this part. 
 
There is no direct replacement, however we have the following alternatives available as a possible solution: 
 

 
 
 
We still have some stocks of 006005TR which is available on a first come first served basis however we are unable 
to secure further stocks once this stock is exhausted, so it is critical you let us know your requirements ASAP. 
 
Please make the relevant personnel within your organisation aware of this notification. 
 
Also note this discontinuation does not affect any other Eurohm resistor ranges. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


